RESULTS OF ELECTION

Following the resignation of Councillor Adam Metcalf from the position of Deputy President effec-
tive 14 September 2020, Council elected a new Deputy President at its September 2020 meeting.

In accordance with Regulation 11IF(4) of the Local Government (Constitution) Regulations 1998 the
Form 19 - Results of Election local public notice is hereby provided.

Form 19. Results of Election

Local Government Act 1995,s. 4.77
RESULTS OF ELECTION FOR
Deputy President (Shire of Dowerin)

Results

These are the results of the local government election held on Tuesday 15
September 2020.

Deputy President

Candidate Number of votes

Councillor Beverley (Bev) Anne Ward 7 (Unopposed)

Therefore Councillor Bev Ward is elected as deputy president of the Shire of Dowerin until 16

October 2021.

Returning officer

Full name: Rebecca McCall, Chief Executive Officer

Signature:ag Date: 17/09/2020
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